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HR

From: Barbara Allen
Sent: Wednesday, June 04, 2014 11:49 AM
To: Lynne Clendenin
Cc: HR
Subject: Music Director for opbmusic posting

Hi Lynne, 
 
Welcome back!  When you have a chance, would you please share our new posting with your contacts at the following organizations? 
 

 NPR 
 PRI 
 APM  
 PRX   

 
Thank you! 
 
Barb 
Ext. 1885 
 

 
OPB seeks a Music Director for opbmusic 
  
OPB is looking for an individual passionate about supporting Portland’s local music scene and knowledgeable and 
experienced in station programming to be opbmusic’s Music Director. The Music Director is a new position in a 
growing multi-platform music service, directing music content on our 24/7 audio channel, and helping develop content 
in video and other platforms. For more information and instructions on how to apply, go to: 
http://www.opb.org/insideopb/careers/jobs/. OPB is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 


